
Congratulations to Year 2  our
attendance winners with a good 

86%
Keep up the amazing team effort! 

FRIDAY 17TH NOVEMBER  2023

FLORA  NEWS
VALUE AWARD WINNERS

EMERALD DAY 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS

NO BULLIES HERE 
Head’s Award- Ebony (Y6)
Y6- Ianis
Y5- Janelle
Y4-Misheel
Y3- JJ
Y2- Aaliyah
Y1- Mark
Reception- Sofia
Nursery- Oscar
Music- Yousof A
PE- Shahad (Y5) & Victor (Y4)

FOREST SCHOOL 
Children in Years 1-6 are reminded to
bring wellies on forest school days due
to the muddy wildlife garden caused by
wet weather.

On Thursday, everyone at Flora wore odd socks
for Anti-Bullying Week to acknowledge and
appreciate that every one is different in their
own way!

The focus this year was "Make Some Noise". At
Flora Gardens, we are all about supporting one
another and helping each other through
difficult moments. We know it can be hard to
spot some forms of bullying and is even harder
to speak out against bullying. However, by
communicating with one another, we can
ensure everyone is happy and nobody ever
experiences any form of bullying. 

 
We kindly ask that parents and carers
do not take photographs of their
children while on school property,
especially if other children are present
in the photo.

Tinned fish 
Tinned fruit
Tinned tomatoes
Tinned pulses (kidney beans, chickpeas
etc)
Long life juice/ squash 
Jars of cooking sauce
Cereal, porridge oats & breakfast bars 
Long life UHT milk
Baby wipes and baby food 
Toilet rolls, shampoo, shower gel and
sanitary products

Next Friday we are supporting the
Hammersmith and Fulham Foodbank. We
are asking children to wear green clothes
and donate items to the foodbank.
Below are some items that the foodbank
are in desperate need of:

NO PICTURES PLEASE

HAVE A RESTFUL WEEKEND 



PYJAMA’S FOR PUDSEY



CHRISTMAS DONATIONS  
Could you give a donation for the Christmas Fete raffle? We need new and unused: soft toys,
games, craft packs, chocolates or sweets, stationery and toiletries. Please give any donations to
a member of staff or to the school office.


